
Minutes of the General Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club 

December 13, 1976 

The meeting was held at The Acorn Restaurant and was called to 
order by the President, Faith Gehweiler. 

The minutes of the November meeting were read and approved. 

It was announced that 2 people were needed to answer the phone 
for the Breeders' Referral Service. Mary Holland volunteered. 

The Nominating Committee will consist of Mar.LeHand, Chairman, 
Joyce McHenry and Jerry Foushee. 

Treasurer's Report: $25,112.31 in all funds. 

Pete Kartye reported on Trophies for the Spring Show. This 
meeting was the deadline for sponsoring trophies. 

Susan O'Rear is Chairman of the Awards Committee. It was decided 
the dinner would be held in January rather than in February. 
~yone who has awards that are passed on from year to year was 
asked to get these awards to Susan. 

Pat Lawrence reported that 8 out of 9 dogs passed at the Tracking 
Trial. There are 6 dogs in the new tracking class. 

The Librarian was present. 

The Tailwaggers meeting will be held January 15, 1977. 

Members voted on for Regular Membership: Dan Baker , Ray and Linda 
Cook, Tom Joyner, and Suzanne Phelps. 

New Associate Members voted on: 

Diedra Jolley (Newfoundland and German Shepherd) 
Rita Shugart (West Highland White Terriers) 

New Junior Members voted on : Sabra and Tammy Martin (English 
Springer Spaniels). 

Our program for the evening was given by Chris Delaney, Folk 
Musician and Visiting Artist at Durham Technical Institute. 

Grab bag doggy gifts were exchanged. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

--/ Jl . / /?_. L/ /I/, v?r f__/, · -"-
Mary B. Bell 
Secretary 


